
For the second time since 2016, Hopedealers Worldwide Inc. is traveling to
Guatemala to help build an eco-friendly “Bottle School” with community members

of a local village. Be a part of a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to connect with
others in recovery and make a lasting impact in the world - 

 “We DO Recover!”

Guatemala Bottle School

Empower our recovery stories

Spread the message of hope
Create lasting connections

Why We Serve:

Contact us!

Enhance access to education and
mental-health awareness 

Trip Dates:
September 19, 2024 -
September 25, 2024

+1 770-224-6825  |  www.hopedealersworldwide.com  |  @hopedealersww

August 1st 
Interested? Inquire By:

Recovery Service Project

Increase environmental awareness

Questions?


